
 

 
THE COLLEGE OF THE FLORIDA KEYS 

 Memorandum 

 
  

DATE: July 22, 2024 
TO: District Board of Trustees 
FROM: Dr. Wendy McPherson, Principal  
DEPARTMENT:   CFK Academy 
SUBJECT: Division Report - July 
  

 
 
This July the Academy welcomed Ms. Jennette Alexander as its new Assistant Principal.  Ms. 
Alexander has experience as an Assistant Principal in Hawaii and over 20 years of teaching 
experience. She has been busy assimilating into the culture and daily business of the Academy.  Ms. 
Alexander is pictured below with her son sporting Speakeasy outfits.    
 

 
 
 
The Academy has new floors with a soothing color scape.   
    

    


